
 

Hi! I hope you and your families are all safe and well. My name is Mrs Cameron and I am really excited to 

be joining the Year 3/4 team for the next school year.  I am thrilled to be your teacher and I am looking 

forward to a year of learning, fun and adventures.  I can’t wait to get to know you all better, but in the 

meantime, here is a little about me.    

I have been at Blanford Mere for a year teaching a Year 5/6 class, but I have been teaching for a good 

few years in other schools and have taught children in both Year 3 and Year 4.  I love singing and 

dancing and will often try to squeeze a song into our learning.  I love football and used to coach a girl’s 

football team. I regularly go to watch my favourite team play football, as well as obviously watching my 

son’s matches.  I love to cook and bake (and eat!) and then I have to make sure I do some exercise by doing 

Zumba classes and going out for walks or bike rides with my family.  I also love to read.  I’m hoping to 

read at least 10 new books during the Summer holidays. 

There is so much I’m looking forward to this year. Some of the topics we will be learning about are The 

Romans, Rainforests, Forces and Magnets and Electricity. I love teaching reading and writing and we will 

share many fantastic stories and do many fun writing projects together.   

Our classroom will be Mrs Oliver’s old classroom (near the Computer Suite) and all your trays and coat 

pegs will be labelled ready for you.  You will come and go to school through the Key Stage 2 gate and line 

up at the end near the Breakfast Club room (don’t worry – you’ll be able to see me waving at you and 

pointing you in the right direction on the first day). 

In the meantime, I hope you enjoy your Summer break and come back for the new year all refreshed and 

enthusiastic and ready to learn, meet new people and have fun. 

 

 

See you soon! 

 

Mrs Cameron   


